
 

 

2023 State Track Meet 

 
 
 
TO:  Principals and Athletic Directors 
 
FROM: Dr. Jerome Singleton, Commissioner 
 
DATE: May 18, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: Class A Track & Field State Finals 
 
 
Greetings, 
 
This correspondence serves as an update.  Due to inclement weather, the Class A Track 
& Field State Finals scheduled for today at Lower Richland High School has been 
postponed until Monday, May 22, 2023.  The site, time schedule, and order of events will 
remain the same. 
 
Please share this information with the necessary personnel. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 


